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         4 December 2020  

 Dear Michael  

  

WESTMINISTER FINANCE BILL 

 

At the Northern Ireland Assembly Committee for the Executive Office 
meeting on 2 December 2020, Members made reference to the Finance Bill 
that is due to be tabled in Westminster next week.  
 
Some Members expressed concern around media reports that the Bill 
contains controversial clauses that would override the Brexit Withdrawal 
Agreement. Particular reference was made to the reported clause that would 
give the UK Government unilateral power to decide which goods being 
exported from Britain to Northern Ireland would be deemed “at risk” of 
entering the Republic of Ireland. 
 
The Committee agreed to request clarification on the content of the Bill and 
the implications for Northern Ireland. 
  
The Committee agreed to request an urgent response.  
 
Yours sincerely  

  
Colin McGrath MLA Chairperson,  

Committee for the Executive Office  
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